
2nd January, 2022 

 

Half day session with LASA 

 

Spontaneous interaction and welcome 

 

 

Provincial Superior Sr. Charlotte Sequeira accords a warm welcome to the LASA 

 

 

 



Educative session on the theme of the Chapter by Sr. Jacintha Saldanha 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Group discussions to draw up concrete strategies and plan of action for LASA  

in the Province 

 

 

 

 

 



Presentation of mementos by Sr. Charlotte as a token of love and appreciation

 



 

Holy Eucharistic celebration with LASA  

 

 

 

 



Enjoying together the fellowship meal  

 

 

 

 



The Provincial Superior declared the 1st Provincial Chapter close 

 

Creative expression of gratitude by the team 

  

Chapter Secretaries: Attentive mind, flexible fingertips  

 


